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Subject Emergency 911 calls

To the Campus Community

Effective 9/11/02, 911 emergency calls made from the campus phone 
system have been redirected to the University Police Department 
rather than the Suffolk County Emergency dispatcher. This change will 
avoid unnecessary rerouting of calls back to the campus and will 
improve the Department's ability to provide faster response in 
emergency situations. 
Please note that both 333 and 632-3333 will continue to function as 
campus emergency numbers. If you are reporting an emergency on-campus 
using a cell phone, 632-3333 should be used instead of 911.

Authority :  Douglas F. Little
             Deputy Chief of Police 




